
Box Tops for Education
Box Tops for Education® is one of the nation’s largest school earnings loyalty
programs and has been helping schools succeed since 1996. With over 250
participating products, it’s an easy way for schools to earn cash for the things
they need.
 �  Over 90,000 K-8 schools participate nationwide
 �  Each Box Tops coupon is worth 10¢ and they add up fast!
 �  Schools can use their Box Tops cash to buy whatever they need most, from books to field trips 
  to playgrounds.
 �  So far, America�s schools have earned over $600 million from Box Tops.
Box tops are on a lot of products you are probably already using. There is a collection box in the Narthex, along 
with a list of participating products for your reference posted on the bulletin board. All you need to do is drop your 
Box Tops in the specially marked box. We will make sure those Box Tops get turned in to
Daleville Community Schools. Thank you for your support!
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Join Us
Worship 9:30am

Sunday School 10:45am

Daleville Christian Church's mission is to follow and invite others to follow Jesus 

Christ and become disciples; to become new creatures in Christ; to build folks up in 

love for His work; to proclaim the gospel to the world to the glory of God the Father 

through Jesus Christ.
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On Monday 2/23, Daleville Elementary received a huge supply of drinks
and snacks thanks to a cash donation and from donations left in the
snack box here at DCC. Thank you to all who keep this ministry going!

A box is in the narthex for snacks for students at
Daleville Elementary. The snacks can be passed
out discreetly by the school nurse for the after-
school period or given when a child hasn't had
breakfast. This is an ongoing opportunity for
our congregation to share, and the school
personnel are happily onboard.

Tuesday, April 7 at 1 pm

DCC Family Room

Join us!
Christian Women's Fellowship

Tuesdays at 7p


